
Sources Sought Notice 

Airfield Lighting Maintenance 

Columbus AFB, MS 

29 June 2023 

 

 

This sources sought notification is for the 14th Civil Engineering Squadron located at CAFB, 

Columbus Mississippi as part of this process, this notice is seeking information from vendors to 

determine which companies have the skills and interest to support this effort. The necessary 

capabilities needed in support of this requirement are centered on: Airfield Lighting MX.   

Please note, this is a Request for Information (RFI) and Sources Sought. Responses are for 

informational purposes only; this IS NOT a Request for Quotes (RFQ). 

Please see attached Performance Work Statement for specifics regarding the purpose of this RFI. 

The information provided may be used by the 14 Contracting Squadron and 14 Civil Engineering 

Squadron in developing its acquisition strategy for procuring the Airfield Lighting Maintenance 

requirement. The Government does not intend to award a contract on the basis of this sources 

sought. 

All responses must be submitted via email.  No phone calls will be accepted. Interested parties 

should respond to Contract Specialist, A1C Brendan Lane via e-mail at Brendan.lane.3@us.af.mil 

vendor submissions must be received no later than 12:00 PM CDT on 07/07/2023. 

 

Attachment:  

1.  Statement of Work 
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